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Activities since May Board Meeting  

 

Ongoing: Governor’s office & ARRA staff contact for ECAC letter of intent  
Outcome: On May 25, the Governor’s office submitted a non-binding letter of intent to apply for ECAC 

funds for the maximum allowable amount ($1.8M over 3 years; $4.2M match required).  

 

Ongoing: Agency contact re: ECAC ARRA match  
Outcomes: Pending. Agencies’ FY11 budgets could finalize in late June (with considerable flux 

expected into July and beyond). Minimum 3-year match needed: $1,166,667 to draw down $500,000 

over 3 years.  

 

Ongoing: ECAC ARRA public comment/hearings, handout/web development – Ongoing  
Activity: May 26 and June 3, public hearings were held. Comments online and in person being used for 

the project’s development.  

Outcome: ARRA application informed by public comment,  

 

PD meeting with facilitator – May 19  
Missouri’s PD team will attend a national workday on June 5. Missouri’s facilitator is from the National 

Conference of State Legislatures (NCSL) who spoke with CBEC PD Chair Kathy Thornburg and I to 

talk through goals for facilitation, including advanced reading for PD team.  

 

ECCS/CBEC videoconference for local teams – May 26  
Activity: Participated in ECCS/CBEC video conference.  

Outcome: Facilitate connection from local teams to other local teams and state systems  

 

National Summit: 4th Annual State Professional Developemnt Leadership Team Work Day – 

June 5  
Activity: Participation in MO team for the NAEYC Professional Development Institute.  

Outcome: Missouri PD team has facilitated conversations around Missouri PD with leadership from PD 

Chair.  

 

Upcoming: June 15-Meeting with DSS finance staff regarding grant submission/preparation. June 25-

Application moves to ARRA staff/Governor’s office. Also, meetings for PD committee, P Data and P 

Research, and Home Visiting call. 


